
 

Ref. No. Plexh/Cir/863 

 Dated: 29.01.24 

  

 To, 

 All the Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA Members 

  

 Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Subject: URGENT REPLY NEEDED: Regarding Anti-Dumping Duty Investigation on "Zippers and Tapes" 

originating in India. 

 

We have received communication from the Secretariat of Commerce, Ministry of Economy of Argentina, 

regarding the ongoing Anti-Dumping Duty investigation on "Zippers and Tapes" originating in India. 

According to Note No. NO-2024-06764703-APN-SC#MEC dated 19 January 2024, the evidentiary stage of 

the investigation has been closed, and accredited interested parties are invited to review the 

proceedings. Interested parties are required to submit their final arguments within TEN (10) business 

days from the receipt of this notification, in accordance with Article 18 of Decree No. 1393/08. 

We have attached a copy of the note in Spanish along with an unofficial translation for your perusal and 

necessary action. 

We kindly request you to review the attached communication and provide your inputs or feedback, if 

any. 

Members are requested to send their inputs/ feedback to bharti@plexconcil.org and 

isha@plexconcil.org no later than 1st February 2024 to enable us to compile and submit the final 

arguments. 

 

Please find the attachment (Click here) 

 

 

mailto:bharti@plexconcil.org
mailto:isha@plexconcil.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Qy_-JMG4NVaus6M_739wOb7qmHKYZORF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Qy_-JMG4NVaus6M_739wOb7qmHKYZORF/view?usp=sharing


Thank you for your cooperation 

 

Best regards, 

Bharti Parave 

Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastic Exports Promotion Council  

 


